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The School of Pharmacy, Nalla Narasimha Reddy Education Society’s Group of Institutions, proudly 

organised the Convocation Program on 29.04.2025 to mark the Valedictory Ceremony of the PMKVY 

Upskilling and Certification Program for Registered Pharmacists. This event celebrated the successful 

completion of the training by registered pharmacists under the Pradhan Mantri Kaushal Vikas Yojana 

(PMKVY). 

We were honored to welcome Sri Ramdhan Garu, Joint Director, Drug Control Administration, 

Telangana, as the Chief Guest of the event. Recognizing the importance of his official commitments, 

the program was scheduled promptly at 9:30 AM. Sri Ramdhan Garu graced the occasion with his 

presence and personally issued certificates to the participants, adding value and dignity to the 

convocation ceremony. 

In his keynote address, the Chief Guest commended the initiative undertaken by the institution to 

upskill pharmacy professionals and emphasized the need for continued learning and professional 

development in the healthcare sector. 

Dr. Krishna Mohan Chinnala, Dean, School of Pharmacy, addressed the gathering and expressed 

heartfelt appreciation for the enthusiastic participation and commitment shown by all the registered 

pharmacists. He congratulated them on the successful completion of their training and the achievement 

of certification. Dr. Chinnala acknowledged their dedication throughout the course and extended his 

best wishes for their continued success in the pharmacy profession. 

The participants provided overwhelmingly positive feedback about the program. They praised Dr. 

Krishna Mohan Chinnala for his engaging, insightful, and motivational sessions, which were 

instrumental in enhancing their knowledge and skills. Moreover, participants expressed their 

satisfaction with the infrastructure, learning environment, and support facilities made available during 

the training period. 

The convocation ceremony concluded on a high note with group photographs and a sense of pride and 

accomplishment shared by all attendees. The event reaffirmed the institution’s commitment to quality 

skill development and its role in empowering professionals in the pharmaceutical sector. 
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